
Wilmington Public Safety Facility Meeting 

February 10, 2022 
 

Present: Chuck Clerici, Chief Moore, Chief Murano, Melanie Lopez, Jeremy White 

 

Building Update 

Aerobarrier to be applied after pressure testing this coming weekend; a final pressure testing will 

be completed in May before completion of building.  

Facility to be a part of Flexible Load Management (FLM) pilot program from GMP. This will 

allow hvac to pre-heat and pre-cool when the grid is peaking to save energy and cut costs.  

Domestic hot water mixing valve to be added to facility’s plumbing. It will limit the temperature 

of the truck wash water to a max of 70 °F.  

Discussed higher cost of building materials and Select Board’s recent decision to give Breadloaf 

money from the contingency budget to offset higher material costs.  

 

Party Planning 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony planned for 6/25/22 from 10am – 2pm.  Rain date 7/9/22. 

The Selectboard approved $8,500 from the 1% fund to fund the event.  

Discussed desire to also raise money for local charities (Mark Dooley etc) by selling event 

merchandise (T-shirts & Pint glasses).  

Chief Murano looking into pricing for pint glasses and t-shirts. Chiefs to work on designs and 

ordering. 

Chuck to draft sponsor letter. Many of the subcontractors have expressed desire to sponsor.  

Chuck to speak with DVAL youth sports – have $5k for burgers, hot dogs, drinks etc. They can 

round up some volunteers to work on distributing the food. Will ask for official quote.  

Wyld Nightz Band- Mel to contact and check availability 

Chief Murano to get Dunkin Donuts to sponsor event with Donuts, coffee etc.  

Meeting adjourned @ 7:45 pm   

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 17th, 2022 at 6p.m. at Firehouse. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Melanie Lopez 

Secretary 

 

 


